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Beach Blanket Bongo
This title finds Lisa having trouble with the
babysitting union, Homer battling mutant
Thanksgiving turkeys and there's chaos as
Grandpa finds himself at the controls of a
tank in downtown Springfield!

Simpsons Comics Game On!
Presents a collection of more than 250
classic covers from the Batman comic book
series.

Simpsons Comics Belly Buster
"Discover the reason why Homer Simpson seems
to have a new job every week. Then, power mad
powerbroker Mr. Burns makes a power grab with
his newest power-propelled product. And Marge
is back on "the beat" when she teams up with
Chief Wiggum to find out why all the donuts
in Springfield have gone missing! Throw in
Lisa’s bout of synesthesia, a McBain matinee,
a rapturous event that leaves Ned Flanders
behind, and Bart’s bilingual battle with a
piñata, and you have another comic cornucopia
of colossal proportions. And music lovers,
look no further for that shiny new
saxomaphone or tubamaba with your very own
paper construct of King Toot’s Music
Store"--Page 4 of cover.
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Simpsons Comics Get Some Fancy Book
Learnin'
He's yellow - but he sure ain't mellow.
Everyone's favourite antisocial prankster,
Bart Simpson, returns in another collection
of hilarious, brain-bending adventures.

The Homer Book
Welcome to the remarkable first four issues
of Simpsons Comics, brought to you by Otter
Press. Includes the stories: The amazing
colossal Homer; The collector; Cool hand
Bart; My sister, my homewrecker; The
Springfield puma; Krusty, agent of
K.L.O.W.N.; It's in the cards; The gnarly
adventures of Busman.

Simpsons Comics Showstopper
Matt Groening, The toastmaster of trick-ortreat,whips up a witches' brouhaha of crazed
clown cars, possessed cereal boxes, haunted
hospitals, afterlife-binding cocktail napkin
I.O.U.s, ring-driven fellowships, neighborly
vampires, and costumed comic book guys. Add a
revenge-filled bottle of Amontillado, and a
rippingly good yarn from merry and bloody
olde England, and you have a pleasingly
putrid and asphyxiatingly amusing tome of
tonsil-tickling terror and Halloween howlarity with The Simpsons.
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Simpsons Comics Knockout
Bongo raises the bar with the premier volume
of its brand new Simpsons Comics trade series
Simpsons Comics Colossal Compendium: Volume
1. The Simpsons notoriety will be hard to
keep under wraps with this brand new
collection of comic stories that will
catapult them once again onto the world
stage. This new series, Colossal Compendium,
will maintain the same recognizable series
name throughout its run. Each volume will
also have a unique name and volume number.
Each collection will have a minimum of 5
comics, chosen carefully and specifically
because the comics work together to provide a
deeper, darker meaning than each on its own.
Each new volume boasts upgraded heavier
paper, and increased page count to 176 pages
and includes a unique and collectible paper
craft. As the series progresses, fans will be
able to assemble their own three-dimensional
version of the city of Springfield and usher
in a paper paradise! Volume 1 kicks it off
with a replica of Moe’s Tavern. The series
will also feature artwork on the spine that
creates an image of the Simpsons family when
the volumes are aligned on the book shelf.
The series will ultimately encapsulate
Simpsons Comics issues #106 - #199. It is all
the Simpsons Comics fun that fans have come
to expect wrapped in an invigorating new
package.
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Simpsons Comics Colossal Compendium:
Bart Simpson may be best known as an
underachiever at school, but there is no
title that this juvenile jokester holds more
dearly than that of Class Clown. Springfield
Elementary School is his domain, and it is
there that the Prince of Pranks rules supreme
in the classroom, on the playground, and in
after school detention. Join the fun as Bart
resurrects the car-crunching, fire-breathing
behemoth known as Truckasaurus; foils the
evil plans of Dr. Colossus; deciphers an
ancient riddle; pals around with a new kid
from way out of town; and gets expelled from
school. Watch Bart go to the head of the
class and take his place at the top of the
dishonor roll!

Big Bad Book of Bart Simpson
The Simpsons are shaking off the status quo
when they take the show on the road with a
musical extravaganza produced by maestro of
renown, Krusty the Clown. Then, Dr. Nick's
cosmetic quackery is called into question,
but the "good" doctor may serve a purpose in
the shaky medical establishment that few are
willing to admit. And after winning a law
license in a bar bet, Homer becomes the
hottest lawyer in town, but it is not long
before HE is fending off the FBI, only to
find himself in a federal prison surrounded
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by former friends and foes and facing a
shakedown.

Simpsons Comics
Bart Simpson
A history of the famous cartoon family
unravels twenty-five years of Simpsons facts
and fun from the TV show and presents them in
a chronological format.

Bart Simpson: Master of Disaster
The Simpsons notoriety will be hard to keep
under wraps with a collection of comic
stories that will catapult them once again
onto the world stage.

Simpsons Comics Extravaganza
Hope for the best and expect the worst! More
tales of mischief from Springfield's resident
prankster: add in a trip to Mexico, a nuclear
nightmare near-miss, Vikings, vampires, and
much more - and you have the makings of a
catastrophe of Biblical proportions or,
maybe, you just have an ordinary day in the
life of Bart Simpson!

Bart Simpson Class Clown
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The Simpsons Handbook
Simpsons Comics Shake-Up
Gather round for some high-spirited and
fortune-filled fables when Matt Groening, the
creator of The Simpsons, takes on the world's
most beloved literary classics! Mount Olympus
will never be the same when Homer presents
The Iliad and Ned Flanders takes a turn as
Aesop. Then, in a tale of biblical
proportions, Bart meets the most famous
underachiever of all time, the Prodigal Son,
and Abraham Simpson finds it is not so easy
to keep a covenant with God when you have a
son like Homer. Next, Marge is Persian
princess Scheherazade, who must impress the
impulsive King Moe-mar Shahryar every night
with a story in order to save her own neck.
Then, Bart does the Bard, man, when the
students of Springfield Elementary perform,
measure by measure, virtually every one of
William Shakespeare's plays in one midsummer
night. Finally, Lisa attempts to win over Rod
and Todd Flanders with the lovely and
endearing Danish fairy tales of Hans
Christian Andersen.

Simpsons Comics Royale
From one calamity to the next, Bart Simpson
Master of Disaster will take you over the
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brink of laughter again and again. Hope for
the best and expect the worst, when Bart,
Milhouse, and Martin pull their resources
together to buy a brand-new model kit that
brings them together in more ways than one.
Then, Principal Skinner and Bart enter into a
game of “tag” . . . sprayed all over school
property. And when Lisa gets a bump on the
head, Bart tries to convince her that she has
a reputation as a mischief-maker. Add in a
trip to Mexico, a nuclear nightmare nearmiss, Vikings, vampires, making faces, alien
races, acting strange, climate change, and
you have the makings of a catastrophe of
monumental proportions . . . or maybe just an
ordinary day in the life of Bart Simpson!

Bart Simpson - Big Shot
What's more exciting than a new episode of
The Itchy and Scratchy Show and more valuable
than compromising photos of Principal
Skinner? Why, it's BartmanTM: The Best of the
Best! America's most popular cartoon family
jumps from the small screen to the big, fullcolor pages of Matt Groening's first-ever
collection of the wildly successful BartmanTM
comic series. With the help of his trusted
sidekick Milhouse, Bart "Bartman" Simpson,
archenemy of evil, battles the likes of The
Penalizer, the sinister Canker and outerspace
aliens as he protects the good citizens of
Springfield. Follow Bartman on the adventures
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of a lifetime!

Simpsons Comics Clubhouse
It’s Bart Simpson’s world . . . we’re all
just laughing in it! Is it possible?
America’s favorite pre-teen becomes the most
hated boy in Springfield. But living life on
the edge is nothing new to Bart Simpson. See
Bart partner up with Ralph Wiggum when he
joins the Kid Cops, compete in the brutal
(and peanut brittle) world of school
fundraising, challenge Nelson Muntz for the
affections of the new girl in town, and much
more!

Bart Simpson Bust-up
Another collection of the antics of Bart
Simpson and his family, from the pages of
Simpsons Comics.

Radioactive Man
The Simpsons Homer for the Holidays
Looking to have some fun with the Simpsons?
Join the club! Membership comes with these
exclusive benefits: Get the lowdown as Homer
discovers his new calling as the bearer of
bad news; Mr. Burns opens a museum dedicated
to his life and his legend; Marge gives up
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her apron for academia; Bart and Lisa
memorize the entire cartoon canon of "Itchy &
Scratchy" to save humanity; and Homer goes to
freakish lengths to get Marge an anniversary
gift. All this and more rewarding perks and
privileges await you in the Simpsons Comics
Clubhouse.* *Dress code and proper attire
will be strictly enforced at all times.

Simpsons Comics Supernova
Bart Simpson's Guide to Life is full of the
kind of humour that keeps Simpsons devotees
glued to the TV set and hooked on the show.
The year 2000 marks the 10th anniversary of
the show, one of the wittiest and most
satirical of all time.

Batman
Born in the Plutonium Age of Comics,
"Radioactive Man" has delighted comic
aficionados with its savvy satire and pointed
parodies of the last sixty years of comic
book history. Ever since his historic comic
book debut in 1952 (in "The Simpsons"
universe), Radioactive Man (otherwise known
as layabout playboy Claude Kane III) and his
faithful sidekick Fallout Boy (aka former
juvenile delinquent Rod Runtledge) have been
making Zenith City safe from insidious
evildoers such as Dr. Crab, Magmo the Lava
Man, Hypno-Head, Larva Girl, Larceny Lass,
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and Richard Milhous Nixon—to name but a few.
On a grander scale, Radioactive Man often
battles evil across the universe, and even
between dimensions, in the ranks of the
Superior Squad, a super team of metahumans
that includes Captain Squid, Bug Boy, Plasmo
the Mystic, Lure Lass, Weasel Woman, and
Brave Heart! For decades, fans have been
clamoring for a deluxe collection of
"Radioactive Man" tales. Now, at last, the
Atomic Avenger receives the treatment he
deserves in this comprehensive and historic
archival edition of his greatest adventures!

The Simpsons Treehouse of Horror FunFilled Frightfest
The fifth volume in the sought-after Simpsons
Comics Colossal Compendium series is bursting
with classic comic strips featuring
everyone’s favorite family—The Simpsons.
Included is a collectible, one-of-a-kind,
pullout paper craft of one of Springfield’s
favorite landmarks. Bart starts his own humor
magazine, and it isn’t long before
Springfield’s resident funnyman Krusty the
Clown wants in on the business. Then, donutlovers Homer Simpson and Chief Clancy Wiggum
take over each other’s deliciously do-nothing
jobs. And speaking of switcheroos, Bart
boards the wrong airplane and finds himself
mistaken for local Springshire lad . . . Brit
Simpson. And when Ned Flanders opens his own
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friendly tavern, Homer finds himself torn
between two bartenders, the ever-surly Moe or
everyone’s favorite neighborino. Throw in an
alien abduction, some home disrepair, a
pseudo-scientific trip to an alternate
reality, a ghostly superhero pairing, and a
rescue mission beneath the nuclear power
plant, and you have the most colossal
compendium yet. And make that dream of a
personal home theater a reality with your
very own scale model of Springfield’s classic
movie house, the Aztec Theater. The Colossal
Compendium series boasts upgraded heavier
paper, an increased page count of 176 pages,
and includes a unique and collectible paper
craft. Volume 5 features the Aztec Theater.
As the series progresses, fans will be able
to assemble their own three-dimensional
version of the city of Springfield and usher
in a paper paradise!

Bartman
The cryptkeeper of comedy, Matt Groening, the
creator of 'The Simpsons', presents his
newest collection of hell–arious humour. Join
Matt Groening, the King of Comic Chaos and
the creator of America's favourite family,
'The Simpsons', as he cooks up a creepy
cornucopia of knee–knocking, white knuckling,
knee–slapping knick–knacks. Brace yourself
for beer–bellied beasties, frozen cavemen,
ghoulish groundskeepers, price–gouging Kwik–E
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clerks, wonderful wizards, drooling aliens,
banned books, talking horses, defective
duplicates and parallel worlds. If you have a
taste for terror and a hankering for humour,
satisfy your appetite with this deliriously
delicious treat not for the faint of heart or
the very ticklish!

The Simpsons Treehouse of Horror Hoodoo
Voodoo Brouhaha
When Bart attempts his most elaborate
practical joke ever, he becomes an Internet
sensation with a little help from his friends
- about 15 million of them. Then join Bart on
an incredulous journey when a monster
firecracker leaves him both deaf and
dumbfounded.

Simpsons Comics Colossal Compendium
Volume 1
It’s a unanimous decision! These pulsepounding stories and more featuring Matt
Groening’s beloved first family of fun, the
Simpsons, will have you rolling with the
punchlines! Go the distance with the Simpson
family as they join everybody’s favorite
moonraking megalomaniac, Hank Scorpio. for a
globetrotting adventure that will not only
take you around the world but into orbit
around the Earth. And when the lovelorn
losers of Springfield feel like throwing in
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the towel on romance, they pick themselves up
off the mat and get an adrenaline rush by
living life to the extreme! And as if Homer
wasn’t already a glutton for punishment,
watch him discover his killer instinct as he
goes toe to toe with C. Montgomery Burns!

Simpsons Comics
The show MUST go on . . . and on and on with
The Simpsons! The curtain rises on a
“classic” tale of survival as the Simpson
family is stranded on a deserted island.
Then, with the Nuclear Power Plant set to
self-destruct, only one man can save everyone
in Springfield and he’s got just 25 hours to
set things right. It’s about to be the
longest day of Homer Simpson’s life! And when
Mr. Burns goes to a spa to be rejuvenated, he
comes back a new man—literally! Who is this
pretender, and why is he selling off all of
Mr. Burns belongings? And where is the “real”
Mr. Burns? Is he alive and well, or did he
“exit stage left”?

Bart Simpson's Guide to Life
An instructional tribute to hand-drawn
animation provides coverage of character
design, backgrounds, and prop art using the
popular Simpsons characters, in a guide that
draws on the secrets of the show's creators
to explain a wide range of topics.
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Simpsons Comics - Explosion 3
The Simpsons are up for action and bringing
their "A" game! The Simpsons have come to
play, and they are breaking all the rules!
First, when Mayor Quimby rescinds the order
for Daylight Saving Time in Springfield, a
loophole in the city charter causes a time
zone free-for-all! Then Homer recalls his
Happy Days when he had to choose between his
high school sweetheart and a lovely young
debutante, who also happens to be Mr. Burns’
niece. Also, after Marge takes pity on him,
Ned Flanders moves in with the Simpsons, and
his goody good-diddly-ness, makes everyone as
pleased as punch (except for Homer)! Get your
"Game On!" with the Simpsons!

Simpsons Comics
’Tis the season for a holly jolly jubilee of
winter wonderment from Matt Groening, the
naughty but nice creator of “The Simpsons.”
Join in the frosty fun and prepare to be
wassailed with letters to Santa, hot cider,
Christmas angels, Hanukkah gifts, New Year’s
resolutions, one-eyed snowmen, snowboarder
lingo, red-nosed rein-dogs, ill-conceived
Christmas specials, and half-baked holiday
hibernation diets. Glad tidings of great joy,
it’s . . . The Simpsons Homer for the
Holidays
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Bart Simpson - to the Rescue
The Homer Book is now being released in
hardback, as part of the ongoing series: The
Simpsons Library of Wisdom. Homer Simpson is
a man's man, an 'Average Joe', a loving
father and husband, and a devoted beer
drinker. But do you know the 'real' Homer?
Find out what's on Homer's mind, discover the
mysteries of Homer's fridge, hang out in
Homer's haunts; meet his friends and enemies;
and spend a typical day with the lovable lout
who will lift you out of your D'oh–ldrums. In
The Simpsons Library of Wisdom, Matt
Groening, the creator of 'The Simpsons',
offers an ongoing series of portable and
quotable books that will eliminate the need
for all religions and philosophies, exalt
man's role in the universe and make the world
a better place sort of. No other television
show in history has commented so freely and
so humorously on modern times, and there
seems to be no end in sight for the sharp
satire and pointed parody that 'The Simpsons'
serves up every night of the week all around
the world.

Simpsons Comics Strike Back
Based on the popular animated series, this
comic book contains four new Simpsons
adventures not seen on television. The
stories in this collection include: A Trip to
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Simpsons Mountain, Waitresses in the Sky,
What's the Frequency, Simpson? and Get Fatty.

Bart Simpson - Breaks Out
The Springfield family is back in a
collection that finds Homer refusing to be
separated from his love seat for a whole year
and Marge eclipsing newscaster Kent Brockman
with her positive outlook on life.

Big Beastly Book of Bart Simpson
Bart Simpson returns in more chaotic
escapades - from The Supercat of Springfield
and 24 Hours in the Life of Ralph Wiggum to
See You Later Alligator, which sees him
flushing baby alligators down the loo in the
hope they will be mutated by the radioactive
pollution from Mr Burns's factory.

The Simpsons Family History
He's yellow - but he sure ain't mellow!
Everyone's favourite antisocial prankster,
Bart Simpson, returns in this collection of
brain-busting adventures.

The Bart Book
Fans of The Simpson's, one of the most highly
rated and honoured television shows in
history, will delight in this festive
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collection of Simpson's stories, including
insightful and humorous commentary from the
show's creator, Matt Groening. All new
stories (featuring the whole Simpson family,
as well as Itchy & Scratchy, Krusty the
Clown, Bartman and Radioactive Man) combined
with the old favourites never before
collected make this colourful treasury a must
for every Simpsons devotee.

Colossal Compendium
The Bart Book is now being released in
hardback, as part of the ongoing series: The
Simpsons Library of Wisdom. Bart Simpson, the
much–maligned, misunderstood,
under–appreciated 'underachiever', comes
clean and (God help us!) it's worse than we
thought. Now the truth can be told at last as
Bart offers up his school survival guide,
secret codes, pullable pranks, dream tattoos,
favourite El Barto 'tags', and the Christmas
list to end all lists (and future visits from
Santa). It's the worst, we mean . the best
book ever! In The Simpsons Library of Wisdom,
Matt Groening, the creator of 'The Simpsons',
offers an ongoing series of portable and
quotable books that will eliminate the need
for all religions and philosophies, exalt
man's role in the universe and make the world
a better place sort of. No other television
show in history has commented so freely and
so humorously on modern times, and there
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seems to be no end in sight for the sharp
satire and pointed parody that 'The Simpsons'
serves up every night of the week all around
the world.
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